SEEKING NOMINATIONS FOR THE:

DISTINGUISHED NEW
SCHULAE AWARD

\'4

THIS AWARD RECOGNIZES OUTSTANDING EARLY

CAREER ACHIEVEMENT IN CORRECTIONS AND
SENTENCING RESEARCH. THE AWARDS COMMITTEE
WILL CONSIDER BOTH RESEARCH IN THE AREA OF
CORRECTIONS AND SENTENCING AND SERVICE TO

THE DIVISION. RECIPIENTS MUST HAVE LESS THAN 8
YEARS OF POST-DOCTORAL EXPERIENCE.

NOMINATIONS SHOULD BE SENT TO SUSAN MCNEELEY
DISTINGUISHED NEW SCHOLAR AWARD CHAIR, AT
SUSAN.MCNEELEY@STATE.MN.US NO LATER THAN AUGUST
31, 2024.

PLEASE PUT “DISTINGUISHED NEW SCHOLAR AWARD
NOMINATION” IN THE SUBJECT LINE.
HTTP://ASCDCS.ORG/AWARDS/DISTINGUISHED-NEW -
SCHOLAR-AWARD/




